
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
      

 
   

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maryland Association of Forest Conservancy District Boards 
St. Mary’s County Board 

July 22, 2021 Meeting Minutes 

The St. Mary’s County Forestry Conservancy District Board held a bi-meeting on July 
22, 2021, at the St. Mary’s County Public Library in Leonardtown, Md. 

Members present were, Mark Muir, Kolby Corrigan, Carl Dyson, Mike Sirk, Scott 
Bacon, and John Cook. Member Patricia Pinell was absent. 

Meeting called to order at 6:10 pm 

The Board sponsored 2 NRCC Students this year, one from Calvert and one from Charles 
Counties. 

The Board recently partnered with the Southern Maryland Sierra Club and the Friends of 
St Clements Bay in a MUCFC grant. One grant will plant trees at the new library grounds 
and the other will continue planting trees at local county parks. 

The Board approved the Forest Conservation Timbe Harvest Plan for the Avid Hotel-
Three Notch Hospitality LLC.  All members present were in favor of approval. 

Scholarship: John Cook reported that there were no applications for the scholarship this 
year. John will deliver the scholarship package to each school personally this year to 
attempt better response. 

FY 2022 Budget Request: Mike Sirk and Mark submitted county budget request for FY 
2022 in the amount of $2500.00. FY 2021 budget was approved in the amount $2500.00 
from the county. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Mark Muir 
SM Forestry Board Secretary    



 
 
  


